
 
 

ODPP MEDIA UPDATE 
 

ODPP unveils revamped website with a modern design 
 

The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions (ODPP) is pleased to announce the launch of its 

newly revamped website, now live and accessible to the public.  

 

The revamped website is much more than just a fresh look and feel of the ODPP’s digital presence. 

It reflects the ODPP’s commitment to transparency, accessibility and delivering relevant legal 

information in a user-friendly format. 

 

Among the many features the revamped website offers: 

 

 Streamlined navigation for an improved user experience; 

 Updated content, including information on sexual crimes, special measures for vulnerable 

witnesses and information for individuals attending court for the first time; 

 Real-time statistics on homepage and a dedicated statistics section for both sexual and 

non-sexual crimes; 

 GPS coordinates for all divisional offices, improving accessibility for users across the 

country; 

 An advanced media centre featuring an enhanced gallery and events section. 

 

Developed with the web design and technical expertise of the Webmedia South Pacific, the project 

was internally managed by the ODPP Media Liaison Officer, Ms Farisha Ahmed with the support 

of the ODPP staff. 

 

Visit the new site- odpp.com.fj for a detailed outlook and information. 
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